
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Local Caisse donates to Team Kahnawà:ke 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
(Kahnawake – February 24, 2014) Team Kahnawà:ke is pleased to announce that it received a generous 

donation towards their participation in the 2014 North American Indigenous Games (NAIG). NAIG 

Corporate Fundraiser Lois Williams accepted a $5,000 donation from the Caisse Populaire Kahnawake. 
 
Caisse Populaire Kahnawake General Manager Mandie Montour was on hand to present the cheque. 
 

 
Lois Williams (left) and Caisse Populaire Kahnawake General Manager Mandie Montour 

"The Caisse Populaire Kahnawake is very proud to sponsor our young athletes who will be attending the 
2014 North American Indigenous Games in Saskatchewan, said Montour. May this experience create 
memories that will last a lifetime. Good luck to all participants! " 
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For further information, please contact 
Lois Williams     Dave Canadian 
Purchasing Agent/Fundraiser   NAIG Council President  
(450) 635-2947     (450) 638-2672 
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